
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 1/31/2014 4:14:28 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FYI 

Hi Sid 

Hope you are doing well. I wanted to reach out to you directly to let you know that I will not be 
joining Commissioner Picker's interim team. It was a pleasure working with you in this 
capacity over the last few years, and I am confident that everyone on the PG&E EE team will 
continue to push the envelope. I will continue to be available to Brian Stevens' in Peevey's 
office to help with some procedural transition matters to ensure continuity, as appropriate. 

Best 

Michael 

SB GT&S 0274395 


